
November/December 2019 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parent 

 

I trust that you, your family and friends have had a relaxing and enjoyable half-term break.  This 

next term is always a buy one in the Edwards calendar...mixed with the excitement of the season 

ahead! 

 

Dates for your diary are as follows: - 

Friday 8th November Year 4 Class Remembrance Assembly – All family & 

friends welcome 

Monday 11th November Year 1 Dental Hygienist Talk 

Thursday 14th November Miss Baxter & Mrs Warnock - Child Protection Training 

Foundation Stage Verse Speaking 

 Kidzplay Christmas Bazaar 7 pm 

Friday 15th November Key Stage One Verse Speaking 

Monday 18th November Miss Crawford – Induction Core Training 

Thursday 21st November Mrs Hawkes – SENCO Training 

Tuesday 3rd December Miss Roke - Child Protection Training 

Nursery Nativity 10 am 

Thursday 5th December Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday 10th December Year 1 Nativity 10 am 

Wednesday 11th December Whole School Flu Vaccine 

Thursday 12th December SCHOOL CLOSED FOR GENERAL ELECTION 

Friday 13th December Years 1-4 trip to Millennium Forum – Snow White & 

Seven Dwarfs 

Tuesday 17th December Key Stage Two Christmas Concert 10 am & 7 pm 

Thursday 19th December School Choir singing at Silverdale & Parkview Nursing 

Homes 1.30 pm 

Friday 20th December Christmas Jumper ‘Sweaters for Simon’ – pupils and staff 

donations will support the Simon Community charity 

 SCHOOL CLOSES 12 NOON 

Monday 6th January FIRST DAY OF TERM 

 

We wish Year 7 pupils sitting the AQE test in November every good wish.  Thank you to pupils, 

parents and staff for all your hard work in preparation for these tests. 

 

The staff at Kidzplay would like to take this opportunity to invite everyone to their Christmas 

Bazaar on Thursday 14th November 2019 at 7 pm in the School Hall to celebrate their 10 year 

Anniversary.  Admission will be £3 which includes light refreshments and Primary School Children 

free. 

 

The Christmas post box will be available from Thursday 5th December until Wednesday 11th 

December (dates inclusive).  Year 3 will provide a ‘first class’ sorting and delivery service. 

 

On behalf of everyone in the Edwards School community may I take this opportunity to sincerely 

thank you for all your support with school life throughout 2019 and wish you, your friends and 

families a joyous festive time together. 

 

Every blessing for the Christmas season. 

 

Miss J Douglas - Vice-Principal  


